
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Disposition of Resolutions 2021 

(June 21, 2021) 

2. Letter from Anita Dubeau, Chair, Board of Health, Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit, to 

the Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Mitigation Funding in 2022 

(June 21, 2021) 

3. Letter from Nancy Jacko, Chairperson, Board of Health, and Dr. James Chirico, Medical 

Officer of Health/CEO, North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit, to the Honourable 

Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Public Health Funding in 2022 (June 24, 

2021) 

4. Letter from Gary McNamara, Board of Health Chair, and Theresa Marentette, CEO, Chief 

Nursing Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Christine Elliott, 

Minister of Health, and the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, regarding Appeal 

to the Province of Ontario – Public Health Funding (June 17, 2021) 

5. Letter from Robb Barnes, Executive Director, Ecology Ottawa, to Mayor Jim Watson, Dr. 

Vera Etches, Councillors and Members of the Board of Health, regarding support for the 

campaign for healthy streets set out by the Healthy Transportation Coalition (July 9, 2021) 

6. Letter from Larry Martin, Chair, Board of Health, Southwestern Public Health, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health, regarding Recovery and Post-Pandemic 

Funding (July 20, 2021) 

7. Healthy Streets Petition, to Mayor Jim Watson, Dr. Vera Etches, Councillors and 

Members of the Board of Health, from 11 individuals, as listed within 

8. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (August 13, 2021) 

9. Letter from Julie Lavertu, Board Secretary, Toronto Board of Health, to Toronto Members 

of Parliament and Members of Provincial Parliament and Boards of Health in Ontario, 

regarding Response to COVID-19 – June 2021 update (August 15, 2021) 

10. Message from Wess Garrod, Chair, Boards of Health Section, Association of Local Public 

Health Agencies (alPHa), to all Board of Health Members (August 30, 2021) 


